
Remedial first colloquium in chemistry in medicine 

The remedial colloquium will be held on Friday, November 3, 2023, in the 

laboratories of the Institute of Chemistry starting at 3 p.m. 

Only those students who took the first colloquium in the regular term can take the 

remedial colloquium. 

 

The general chemistry test will contain the same set of questions as the first. It will 

be done under the same conditions, and scoring is also exactly the same as in the 

first colloquium. 

 

Students should bring face masks and wear them during the test. 


